KGPRC

Grande Prairie Regional College is honoured to join with other institutions
of higher learning in conveying the warmest congratulations to

WILLIAM (BILL) FLANAGAN

on the occasion of his appointment as
fourteenth President and Vice-Chancellor
and to extend best wishes to the University of Alberta.

Given from Grande Prairie, Alberta, Canada
on the first day of July, in the year two thousand twenty.
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